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Calling all SIS Families!  

Do any of the following statements sound like something you might say?  

 

"My sister’s brother-in-law works for Harry Styles!" 

"My grandparents own a gorgeous summer home in the Adirondacks that they rarely use but always 
wish it would get more visits.”  

“My aunt’s neighbor owns a special vineyard and they love showing people the vines and letting them 
taste and learn about the creations." 

"My cousin married a famous celebrity chef and now our Thanksgiving dinners have been elevated to 
gourmet.” 

"This guy I work with flies his private plane to the Masters Tournament every year.” 

"My sister’s college roommate sings opera at The Met.” 

“My grandfather’s best friend is a member at Saratoga’s historic Reading Rooms and loves to host 
guests for lunch.”  

 

We’re strong believers that it really is what you know not who you know…except in the case of planning for 
Big Night Out!  

We’re searching for incredible, creative, one-of-a-kind experiences that money can’t buy. Whether it’s access to 
a private concert, a behind-the-scenes tour, a meet and greet with a celebrity, or something entirely 
unexpected, your connections could make the difference in creating unforgettable experiences for our 
community to bid on at BNO. 

Our intention is to curate a small selection of exclusive experiences that we will feature in a live auction. We’re 
not looking for many, but we are looking for the WOW factor - think bidding war!  

If you think you might have a lead on something special, please reach out to me or Bob Ahrens, our Head of 
School. We’d love to brainstorm with you and potentially turn your connection into an extraordinary auction 
package that will support the mission and culture of SIS! 

Don’t forget to save the date to join us the evening of May 9th at the Saratoga Automobile Museum and thank 
you for helping us make this year’s Big Night Out spectacularly fun and successful! 

With gratitude,  

Betsy 

Betsy Boland, Director of Development  

https://www.siskids.org/giving/bno.cfm
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